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Guigong Public School

P & C Meeting

Wednesday 11 October 2017
5.07pm
Gulgong Public School Staff Common Room

Alan Walker, Angela McGlinn, Naomi Jackson, Kate Holt
Donna Germon, Lynne Hawkins, Raelene Tant

Dianne Hilton, Maree Papworth

Confirmed by Lynne 2. Donna
Nil

Remainder of Father's Day fundraising Stall banked $221.05
Balance of general account $8160.12

Balance of rural bank term deposit $7040.33

Petty Cash $10.60

Commonwealth Bank has now completed the addition of new
Signatories for the committee. Now that this has been finalised,
Decision made to pay outstanding expenses for purchases made by
Kate Hold ($136.40) Moved by Alan, seconded by Naomi - all in favour -
cheque drawn to Kate and paid during this meeting

See treasurer’s report attached

Accepted: 1. Donna 2. Naomi

Nil to report

Canteen continues to go along well

Balance of account $3538.52, equipment account $2231.83
New freezer from Peter's has arrived today

See attached statement

Accepted: 1. Alan 2. Lynne

See attached report
Nil news at this stage on Alan’s replacement as Principal
Accepted: 1. Kate 2. Naomi

Naomi requesting to purchase an additional larger chest freezer to
Hold food items between events. Also requesting to purchase an
Automatic coffee machine to use for events. Purchase of items
Approved by all present, Budget up to $4000.00 approved - moved
By Lynne, seconded by Alan. Naomi will look at extended warranty for
Both items

Pink Day this Friday 13.10.17 -~ Naomi organising pluto pups, sno-cones &
Popcorn - start with the Kindy’s at 1100. Inviting High School Students
To attend at their lunch time (approx. 1pm) - Naomi to discuss with

Linda MclLeod (Principal) at High School P&C to be held after this meeting

Spring Fair will be 30.11.17 - Steve Haney organising BBQ - P&C will not
Be required to provide any food items at this event

Alan's retirement dinner to be held at the Mudgee Golf Club on 18/11/17
Anyone wishing to attend, please see Kellie at the School Office

5.45 pm

Wednesday 1 November 2017 at 5pm



